
 
     

     
 

 
  

 

From: 
To: FN-OMB-IntellectualProperty 
Subject: copyright protection 
Date: Tuesday, March 23, 2010 1:30:32 PM 

Dear Ms. Espinel,
 My family has owned a photography business in Daytona Beach  Florida 

since 1943.  I can tell you from experience that earning a living from 
photography is much more difficult today because of the ease with which my 
clients can copy my work.  Why should they order 3 photographs from me when 
they can buy one and copy it.  It is a huge problem.  We need strong copyright 
protection for the art that we create. Thank you,  Linda Hamby Ness, Charthe' 
Photography 
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